
 

  

 

 

 

 

9 January 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re:  Year 1 Victorian Workshop – Thursday 6 February 2025 
 
This half term our History Topic is How different was the life of a Victorian child? As part of this, we 

will learn about Victorian Era through drama and exploration of artefacts.  It is a topic that the 

children find very interesting and as a way of inspiring and consolidating our topic. For our children, 

we have arranged a visit on Thursday 6 February 2025 from Past Productions.  

 
This workshop will focus on many aspects of The Victorian Era and enable the children to have the 
opportunity to discover more about the past and have their questions answered by an expert.  In the 
past these workshops have been a great introduction to a topic and have given the children the 
motivation to want to know more! 
 
In order for the workshop to take place, we would greatly appreciate a contribution of £7.50 to 
cover the cost of the day.  Due to budget constraints, if we do not receive enough contributions 
the workshop may have to be cancelled. 
 
If you wish you may pay in instalments on or pay in full by Friday 31 January via Parent Pay only. 

Please complete and return the reply slip below to your child’s class teacher by Friday 31 January 
2025. 
 
If you have any questions, please come and ask any of the Year 1 team. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Year 1 Team 
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Please complete and return to your child’s class teacher by Friday 31st January 2025. 

I give permission for my child to take part in the Year 1 Victorian Workshop on Thursday 6 February 2025 

Child’s name: _____________________________________________    Class: _______________ 
 
Parent/Carer name:  _______________________________________     Date: ______________ 


